From: Mare, Carl <Carl.Mare@bannerhealth.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 23, 2020 12:35 PM

To: Ben Guerrero <BGuerrero @tubacfire.org>

Cc: Cheryl Horvath <CHorvath@tubacfire.org>; melodyglenn <melodyglenn@aemrc.arizona.edu>
Subject: FW: Kudos for Tubac

Good afternoon,

| received this from our stroke program manager today. TFD did a great job of identifying LVO and
sending the patient to the appropriate facility. Please thank those involved for doing a great job of
patient care and documentation.

Check out the clot.... Wow.
Happy holidays and merry Christmas to Tubac Fire.
M

From: Garza, Bridget B. <Bridget.Garza@bannerhealth.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 23, 2020 12:21 PM

To: Mare, Carl <Carl.Mare@bannerhealth.com>

Cc: El-Ghanem, Mohammad <Mohammad.El-Ghanem@bannerhealth.com>; Kidwell, Stella M. (Chelsea)
<Stella.Kidwell@bannerhealth.com>

Subject: Kudos for Tubac

Hi Carl

Can you please pass on a huge kudos to Tubac Fire.

This pt was flown in last night with a suspected stroke/large vessel occlusion and went for a successful
thrombectomy.

Bringing her directly to a Comprehensive Stroke Center was the absolute right thing to do!! NIHSS on
arrival was 7, this morning her NIHSS is 0!!!

Please thank them on our behalf and share that she is doing great!

Merry Christmas Carl @

Bridget B. Garza, RN, MSN, CEN

Stroke Program Manager
Comprehensive Stroke Center
Banner-University Medical Center-Tucson
520-694-2584-0ffice
520-661-2439-Mobile
Bridget.Garza@bannerhealth.com




